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Have your say
We welcome your feedback on our proposed solar farm.
Please go to the Feedback Form on our website. 

O�ce phone number 02 84599704
www.bomensolarfarm.com.au

This is the second newsletter for the Bomen Solar Farm, a proposed 120 
megawatt (MW) solar farm to be located on industrial land in the Bomen 
Industrial Park, approximately 7 km from the Wagga Wagga CBD.

Bomen Solar Farm is being developed by Renew Estate, an Australian 
company that specialises in developing renewable energy projects which 
create long term and enduring benefits for Australia.

In this newsletter we will update you on the development of the solar 
farm and let you know about our community information drop-in 
session. You can find our first newsletter and many more details on our 
project website: www.bomensolarfarm.com.au 

Specialist studies have now been undertaken to assess the potential 
impacts of the Bomen Solar Farm. These studies have been compiled 
into an Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) which was submitted to 
the NSW Department of Planning and Environment (DPE) as part of the 
project’s development application.

The EIS is now on public exhibition and the full document can be 
download from our project website or the DPE website: 
www.majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au/page/on-exhibition/. Hard 
copies can also be viewed at the Wagga Wagga City Council o�ces or 
the NSW Nature Conservation Council o�ces in Sydney.

Community 
Information 
Drop-in Session

We will be presenting 
information on Bomen Solar 
Farm at a community 
information drop-in session 
which will be held at the North 
Wagga Hall, 76 Hampden 
Avenue from 5pm to 7:30pm 
on Monday 7 May. 

There will be a range of 
information from the EIS on 
display and you will have the 
opportunity to meet the Renew 
Estate team and ask questions 
about the project. Feel free to 
drop in at any time.



Contact details
Please feel free to call our o ce to speak with a member of 
our team if you’d like more information or have any questions. 

O ce phone number 02 84599704
www.bomensolarfarm.com.au
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Bomen Solar Farm
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Benefit sharing with the community

Renew Estate is committed to creating a positive 
legacy in the local community as well as sharing  the 
benefits of our project with the neighbours and the 
broader community. We  believe that our project will 
deliver a range of social and economic benefits. 
These include local jobs and procurement and a 
$100,000 community fund.  We will have more 
information available at our session on 7 May about 
these benefits.

Opportunities for Local Contractors 
and Service Providers
Renew Estate is committed to maximising the 
participation of local businesses in the construction 
and operation of Bomen Solar Farm. At our 
community information drop-in session we will be 
inviting enquiries from local businesses, contractors 
or service providers who are interested in learning 
about the scope of work and types of services that 
will be required.

The type of services typically required include:
Labour Hire
Environmental Services
Engineering Services
Civil/Earthworks
Electrical
Geotechnical
Fencing
Security
Transportation & Logistics
Waste Management
Supply of Materials
Accommodation

There will also be an increased demand locally 
for services during the construction and 
operational stages of a solar farm, including, 
catering, food, dining and drinking, automotive 
and electrical services.


